
   
   

  
  

   

            
           

           
             

 
            

           

 
            

         
          

            
                

            
          

          
  

                
             

            
             

             
             

            
               

         
    

     
     

         
      
    

    

THE CORPORATION OF 
TOWN OF HALTON HILLS 

TRANSPORTATION MASTER PLAN 
CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 

Background 
Town of Halton Hills, through their Consultant Hatch Mott MacDonald, has initiated 
a Transportation Master Plan (TMP) Study. This Environmental Assessment (EA) 
Study will develop an integrated transportation plan and associated strategies that 
consider all modes of travel to meet several road network challenges up to 2031. 

Problem Statement 
The Transportation Master Plan Study will provide the strategies, policies and tools 
required to meet the Town’s transportation needs safely, effectively and cost 
efficiently. 

The Process 
This notice advises the commencement of a Transportation Master Plan study that 
will define existing problems/opportunities, consider and evaluate solutions, and 
identify an optimum transportation system. The Transportation Master Plan Study 
will accommodate the transportation needs of existing and future developments. A 
key outcome of the study will be a list of transportation projects that the Town can 
incorporate in their Capital Budget and Forecast. To comply with the 
Environmental Assessment Act, the study is being conducted in accordance with 
the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) process (October 2000, as 
amended in 2007). 

The Town of Halton Hills will be seeking input from the public through a variety of 
consultation groups and meetings held during the course of the study. Notices of 
the formation of these groups and upcoming meetings will be forthcoming over 
then next few months. The Town is planning to hold two Public Information 
Centres during this study to present findings and to solicit your input and 
comments. The dates and times for the Information Centres will be advertised in 
advance of these meetings. You are encouraged to forward any comments or 
concerns you may have at any point in study to one of the Project Team members. 

Mr. Ted Drewlo, P. Eng. Mr. John McGill, P. Eng., PTOE 
Manager of Engineering Services Project Manager 
Town of Halton Hills Hatch Mott MacDonald 
1 Halton Hills Drive 2800 Speakman Drive 
Halton Hills ON L7G 5G2 Mississauga ON L5K 2R7 
Tel: 905-873-2601 ext. 2313 Tel: 905-403-4403 
Fax: 905-873-2347 Fax: 905-855-2607 
Email: tedd@haltonhills.ca Email: john.mcgill@hatchmott.com 

mailto:john.mcgill@hatchmott.com
mailto:tedd@haltonhills.ca


            
           
              

        

       

Comments and information regarding this project will be collected to assist the 
Project Team with the exception of personal information; all comments will 
become part of the public record. Additional information related to the study and 
consultation process may be obtained through the study website: 

www.haltonhills.ca/tmp 

This Notice first issued on August 12, 2010. 

www.haltonhills.ca/tmp

